From: Marisol Angel [mailto:kvimarysol@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 10:03 AM

To: FN-OMB-OIRA-Submission

Subject: uscis and the OMB Control Number 1615-0023

In regards to:

Agency Information Collection Activities: Application To Register Permanent Residence
or Adjust Status, Form I-485, and Adjustment of Status Under Section 245(i),
Supplement A to Form 1-485; Revision of a Currently Approved Collection

| Strongly urge you to Please bring back the adjustment of status under section 245i.

| got married in june 2001 | wasn't able to claim my husband using the 245i because of
lack of knowledge. That form expired in September

of that same year. We have four children together, and all this years we been struggling
financially due to his status and unstable jobs.

Not to mention the fear of our family getting divided affecting our kids emotionally and
financially. | know there is a lot of people in the same shoes as | am.

My daughter will be turning 15 this year in December. She was so disappointed by the
uscis because she had submitted a letter

in regards to my husbands waiver which was denied. We want to do things right, we
want you to give us a chance by bringing this

back. Bring family unity, bring peace to the family, take fear away, take financial burden
away by fixing this.

Thank You!

att,
D.M.A



